To: Kate Buckeridge

Dear Kate,

Attached you will find the two "corrected™” graphs for the Electronic Annex of our paper. We
have double-checked, the files we originally uploaded to the journal's electronic system were
correct. l.e., they did contain deltas, not gammas. So we are uploading the same graphs again
- we cannot do anything else. The problem may originate from your opening of the graph
files. If there is anything we can do, please let us know.

Thank you very much for your patience.

Sincerely,

Martin Novak
Corresponding author



